
 

1 
 

 

 

June 6, 2023 

 

City of Nampa 

 

 

To who it may concern: 

 

RE: Request for Deferral for Nampa City Code (NCC) 9-3-1 

 

This letter is to request deferral of Nampa City Code (NCC) 9-3-1 for the new office building for Idaho 

Precast at 1319 Madison Ave.  Based on the existing conditions and surrounding properties the 

improvements per the Code would be the only improved to these standards and not match the existing 

properties.  Base on that we requested a deferral of these requirements at this site.  

 

 

 

Tab Buckner 

Idaho Precast 

EXHIBIT A




